
Waterbury Cemetery Commission 

January 3, 2017 Meeting 

4 PM – Steele Community Room 

Present:  John Woodruff, Jack Carter, Betty Jones, Barbara Walton 

Minutes of December 6
th

 meeting approved . 

Meeting was dedicated to discussing the 2017 budget.  Most items stayed the same as the 2016 

budget with exception of: 

Income :  raising lot sales, grave openings and vault fees were increased. 

Expenses :  Utilities (water) was decreased to $140.  Grounds Maintenance was increased to 

$15,000.  Other increases were Tree/Shrub Maintenance to $5,000. and Contractors (stone 

restoration and cleaning)  to $15,000. 

Other Business 

Ayers family request to place a bench at their lot in Hope Cemetery was discussed.  Jack will 

contact Bob Ayers for more information and ask him to come to February meeting. 

Old gravestones have been moved from Historical Society storage unit to the Hope Cemetery 

Vault until decision is made as to what to do with them. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:10 PM 

Next meeting – February 7
th

 – 4PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Carter. 

 


